
 

 

 

                                             January 12, 2010 

 

 

Mayor John Dickert 

& the Common Council 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department would like to meet with the 

Public Safety and Licensing Committee to request that formal bidding be waived and the 

Purchasing Agent be authorized to negotiate with H. Barber & Sons, Inc. for the purchase 

of a replacement beach cleaner. 

 

Funds are available in account 101.700.5770, Machinery & Equipment, Beach Cleaner. 

 

 Staff will be available at the meeting to discuss this in greater detail. 

 

              Respectfully requested, 

 

 

 

              Donnie Snow 

              Director  

 

 

 

 

 

       


